KIDS IN DANCE NEWSLETTER



October 2019

FRIENDLY FINDERS FEE

We are offering a \$30.00 "finder's fee" for each student that you refer to Kids In Dance who stays until the Recital in June 2020.

PLEASE WELCOME ...

Our new and returning teachers for this year. Please give a big studio welcome to Miss Diana, Miss Samantha, Miss Jennifer & Miss Sydney.

BRING A FRIEND

Do you have any friends that like to dance as much as you do? You will have the opportunity to show off how great dancing is by bringing your friends to your dance class. October 7th to 12th is Bring A Friend Week and the perfect chance for you to bring as many friends as you like.

THANKSGIVING

We will be OPEN on Saturday October 12th, but we will be closed Monday October 14th. Enjoy your evening off.

HALLOWEEN

All students are invited to dress up in their Halloween costume from Thursday October 24th to Wednesday Oct 30th (please wear your dance attire underneath). We will be closed on Thursday October 31st. BE SAFE AND HAVE FUN ON HALLOWEEN NIGHT!!!

WATCHING THE CLASSES

Starting October 7th parents will not be allowed to watch the classes as this is a distraction to the dancers.

NO "NUTS" HERE

Please DO NOT bring any peanut products into the studio. Check the ingredients carefully on any snack foods as they may contain peanuts or peanuts oil.

FALL RAFFLE

We are selling raffle tickets in support of our studio. The prizes are \$25 gift cards from various stores, restaurants and gas stations. More details to follow. We hope all dancers participate in helping us raise funds for the studio.

DANCE ATTIRE & SHOES

Your dancer MUST be in proper uniform for all dance classes. PINK girls are required to wear black bodysuit and pink tights. BLUE, GREEN & ORANGE are required to wear a black bodysuit, black shorts or leggings. No baggy clothing can be worn as the teachers need to see the body lines of the dancers. The boy's uniform is black or blue track pants with a plain t-shirt.

You will also need proper dance shoes as street shoes are not acceptable. If you are unsure of the dance shoes your child needs – please talk to Miss Cori or your teachers. Your hair should be pulled neatly back in a bun for ALL Ballet classes and a ponytail for all other classes.

All Hip Hop students can be in comfortable clothing; jeans or skirts are not permitted.

All dancewear and shoes are available at the studio or from your local dance shop. Please DO NOT WEAR YOUR DANCE SHOES OUTSIDE!!!

LET'S KEEP IT NEAT

Please use the cubby bookcase in the dressing room to keep your street clothes and dance bag in and remember to hang your jackets. Throw away all your garbage (especially food & drinks). Please keep our studio neat & tidy and don't forget to RECYCLE.

HAPPY HALLOWEEN



100 Penn Drive, Unit 5, North York, ON M9L 2A9 416-748-2929 ... studio cellular ... 416-571-4863 www.lad.inclance.com corinne for 100 lidsindance.com